Halliburton interviews CEDAT students

The Halliburton team, comprising two individuals Sandy Simpson and Robert Salmon, was here today Friday June 10, 2011 to conduct interviews.

All the five students did the interview. We await results from Efrivo, an HR firm that Halliburton hired.

The team will be back in September to talk to the students.
